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MEMORANDUM 
 

 
 
DATE: June 17, 2005 
 
TO: The Honorable Loni Hancock, Chair 
 Members, Assembly Natural Resources Committee 
  
FROM: Dan C. Dunmoyer, President 
 Rex Frazier, Vice President and General Counsel 
 Michael A. Gunning, Senior Legislative Advocate 
 Michael A. Paiva, Senior Legislative Advocate 
 E. Jerry Davies, Director of Communications 
 
Re:  SB 1084 (Kehoe), Forest Practices 
  As Amended June 16, 2005 
 Assembly Natural Resources Committee – June 27, 2005 
 PIFC Position:  Neutral 
           
 

The Personal Insurance Federation of California (PIFC), representing insurers who write 50% 
of all homeowners’ insurance sold in California, is neutral on SB 1084 due to the proposed 
June 16, 2005 amendments. 
 
For these reasons, PIFC has taken a neutral position on SB 1084.  If you have any 
questions, please contact Jerry Davies at (916) 442-6646 or via email at jdavies@pifc.org. 
 
 
cc: Senator Christine Kehoe, Author 
 Doug Haaland, Assembly Republican Caucus 
 Manuel Valencia, Consultant, Assembly Natural Resources Committee 
 Cynthia Bryant, Deputy Legislative Secretary to the Governor 
 Scott Reid, Office of the Insurance Advisor 
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